Winter Vacation
Notice

Ref No: PCIU/REG 25 01/13 01(18) Date: January 13, 2025
To: All Concerned

As directed, this is for the information of all concerned that

1. Classes will remain closed for winter vacation from January 16,
2025 (Thursday) to January 22, 2025 (Wednesday).

2. According to the responsibilities, all chairmen/section heads are
requested to run their offices with necessary staff.

3. All teachers and staff are requested to be present on January 23,
2025 (Thursday) at university. An academic meeting on preparation
of starting new classes of Spring 2025 semester and trimester will be
held at 4:00 pm at the university hall room on that day and all faculty
members are requested to be present the meeting.

4. Classes of all programs including the 34™ patch will start on January
24, 2025 (Friday) according to the class schedule.
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Port City International University
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